
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: All Caterpillars   Class 2: Fran    Class 3: Joseph H   Class 4: Katie 
 

Badges:  
 
Headteacher awards: Fran, George CH, Reggie, Henry, Ophelia, Charlie, Idris, Ibrahim S, Clara, 
Alaynah 
Writer of the Week:  Lily (C4) 

 15th September 2023 

 
 NEEDWOOD 

Class 1: Mathew   Class 2: Rafe and Lochlan   Class 3: Polly  
 

Badges: 
 
Headteacher awards: Joseph M, Bertie, Martha O, Charlotte  
Writer of the Week: Daisy G 

Dear Parents, 

 
I would like to say well done to all of the children for an excellent first full week back at school. I hope 
that they have got back into the routine of school and are enjoying their learning. I would like to         
particularly praise our new reception children and the other new children in both schools for settling in 
so well. 
 
At All Saints next Thursday we will be welcoming a SIAMS inspector to our school. She will be looking 
at our work as a Church of England school, so will be finding out about our values and ethos, our work 
with Church and our RE curriculum. I would like to wish everyone at school the best of luck for the      
inspection. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mr Baxter   

  (Gold Star) 

(Silver Star) 

ALL SAINTS 
 

 CLASS 1  -   100% 

 CLASS 2    -  98% 

 CLASS 3    -  99%  

 CLASS 4   -   100% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1   -  99% 
 

CLASS 2  -  100% 
 

CLASS 3  -  96% 
 

ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 Mason (Bronze Cup) 

 Polly  (Bronze Star) 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
HEADLICE IN SCHOOL 
Please check your child’s hair for head lice and treat accordingly.  Thank you. 
 
 
IS MY CHILD WELL ENOUGH TO COME TO SCHOOL? 

It can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your child off when they're unwell. 

There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries about managing specific infectious diseases 
at GOV.UK. These say when children should be kept off school and when they shouldn't. 
 
If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone school on the first day. Let them know that your 
child won't be in and give them the reason. 
 
If your child is well enough to go to school but has an infection that could be passed on, such as a cold 
sore or head lice, let their teacher know. 
 

Please click on the link below for detailed advice and guidance on a list of common illness 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
 
 
 
JOHN TAYLOR FREE SCHOOL – YEAR 6 OPEN EVENING 
John Taylor Free school Year 6 Open Evening will take place on Monday 2

nd
 October from 6-8pm. 

  
All Year 6 students and parents are welcome to come along to this event.  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

19.9.23 PTA MEETING 7.30 PM 

24.10.23 FLU VACCINATIONS  

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

23.11.23 FLU VACCINATIONS 

  

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/health-protection-in-schools-and-other-childcare-facilities/chapter-9-managing-specific-infectious-diseases
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/health-protection-in-schools-and-other-childcare-facilities/chapter-9-managing-specific-infectious-diseases
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


 
 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 
 

RARING2GO! 
 

It's great to be back and Raring2go! for the Autumn term  
  
Our Autumn magazine is out now and is available for you and your families. It's got lots of ideas of 
things to do this Autumn.. If you could, please would you share this link with them?   
 
Click here to view the magazine and share 

 
 It covers events and activities throughout September, Oct and early November.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY 

https://8bbal.r.ag.d.sendibm3.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeFuBlatOEtJDzW4dRirM/DAlnPO2Jd-Mg

